
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday, September 18, 2023 

 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 

 
 

• Hey Seagulls, is your math class starting to feel a little rough?  Don’t wait until it looks and 
smells bad too:  come get help early and often.  Dr. Morgan is here to help you Tuesdays 
and Wednesdays after school in the cafeteria, or at lunch on Tuesdays and Thursdays in 
the Student Leadership room above the piano in the cafeteria. 

• EHS Thespian Society's Fall Audition and Crew Packets are due by this Thursday, 
September 21st. Remember, you must sign up for an audition slot online as well. Pick up 
your packet outside A126. Questions? Email Advisor Sara Coiley.  

• Latinos Unidos is meeting this Wednesday after school in C110.  Come join us to make 
your own pinata and celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month with workshops. Wednesday after 
school C110, see you there! 

• Attention Juniors & Seniors interested in learning a trade. Everett High has been invited to 
attend an exciting hands-on event on October 12th called “Trade Up”. At “Trade Up”, 
students will have the opportunity to learn about various trades like fire-fighting,  
plumbing, carpentry, electrician, advanced manufacturing and more. Space is limited to 
the first twenty students who are interested so don’t delay. Stop by the College and Career 
Center in A107 today to sign-up. 

• Hey EHS fashionistas! Are in looking for a place to learn how to create with fibers? A new 
club is looking for interested members. The list of possibilities includes quilting, clothes 
making, knitting, felting and embroidery. Mrs. Gaub will guide those interested in using 
the fantastic sewing center in the library. Start by finding the QR code and fill out our 
interest survey. Or email Mrs. Gaub! The survey can also be found at tinyurl.com/EHSFFF 
that stands for Everett high school fashion, fiber, fun! That’s EHSFFF. 

• Black Student Union is back! BSU has a mission of promoting a positive and productive 
representation of the African American community. We provide students with an 
opportunity to engage in discussions and activities to help foster a better understanding of 
issues and experiences that impact African American students. We welcome all students 
regardless of race or cultural differences! If you are interested in joining, our first meeting 
is Tuesday, September 19th in Mr. Ellis's room A124 from 2:10-3pm. Hope to see you 
there! 

• Hey Seagulls, the Technology Student Association (TSA) is back! If you like designing, 
building, competing or presenting, then this club is for you! There are a range of 
competitive events from fashion design to software development. TSA is for everyone! Our 
first meeting today from 2:15-3:15 in the Makerspace/library, hope to see you there! 

• Yearbooks are on sale! Yearbooks are $60 with an ASB and $65 without.  Preorder yours at 
the Treasurer’s office today.  Sales end September 27th.    

• September is National Library Card Sign-up Month!  Show Ms. Payne your library card—
old-school plastic or an online card—and get a treat!   

• Cross country had some great performances at the Wenatchee Invite on Saturday. Twelve 
athletes raced their first high school 5k and Isaac Pratt, Kevin Castorena, and Dominic Del 
Rosario posted lifetime PRs (PR = personal record). With their team results, the boys are 
currently ranked 6th in the district and the girls are ranked 5th. 

 
Today in sports 

• Boys tennis at Arlington at 3:30 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 



I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


